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A message from the Grand Knight 
 

Dear Brothers.  I hope you are all coming to the Friday Fish Frys.  So 
far, our turnout has been better than ever – and so is the food!  Although we 
always need help to put these events on, don’t feel bad if you can’t come and 
work, but at least come and enjoy the food, service, and brotherhood.  Don’t 
forget to invite a friend to join you  - I’m sure they’ll have a good time, too.  

 Calendar of Events  
March 2002   

Mar 1st Lenten Fish Fry St. Vincent's Parish Hall 
5:30pm – 7:00pm 

Mar 5th General Meeting St. Vincent’s Narthex (Rosary 
7:00pm in the Chapel) 

Mar 8th Lenten Fish Fry St. Vincent's Parish Hall 
5:30pm – 7:00pm 

Mar 14th Blood Drive St. Vincent’s Parish Hall 
Mar 15th Lenten Fish Fry St. Vincent's Parish Hall 

5:30pm – 7:00pm 
Mar 19th 1st Degree Room “A” at 7:00pm – 

Candidates arrive by 6:30pm 
Mar 19th Planning Meeting Room “A” at 7:30pm 
Mar 22nd Last Lenten Fish Fry St. Vincent's Parish Hall 

5:30pm – 7:00pm 
Mar 26th Soup Kitchen Parish Hall – This one we are 

supporting as a council. 
April 2002   

2nd General Meeting St. Vincent’s Parish Hall 
(Rosary 7:00pm in the Chapel) 

16th Planning Meeting Room “A” at 7:30pm 
20th Squires Convention Seattle Council 676 
26th and 27th Driving Miss Daisy Knutzen Family Theatre.  

Council Fundraiser…. 

The Cross and Compass 
St. Joseph Council #7528 
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TION REQUESTED 

 

March is proving to be one of our busiest months yet.  We have Fish 
Frys on the first four Fridays, our General Meeting on the 5th, a Blood Drive 
on the 14th, a First Degree on the 19th, and we’re sponsoring a Soup Kitchen 
on the 26th.  Like I said, it’s a busy month. 

Although our focus has been on the Fish Frys, we can’t forget that we 
also have the Columbus Charities Raffle Tickets to sell.  As you know, this is 
a major fundraiser, not only for our council, but also for the State.  Proceeds 
from this raffle go to support the Special Olympics.  As I said in last month’s 
message, if you can’t find the time to help sell some tickets, I hope you at 
least purchase a book for yourself.  After all, you might be the big winner! 

As always, we’ve got a lot to discuss at our general meeting on 
Tuesday, March 5th.  We enjoyed using the Narthex of the church so much 
last month that we decided to try it again.  Remember, the meeting starts at 
7:30, but we’ll be saying the rosary at 7:00 in the chapel. 

Please remember to pray for Brothers that are sick or in distress, and 
their families. 

Vivat Jesus 

Mike Hemmer, GK 
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 mshemmer@gte.net 253-874-1192 
marcgonick@aol.com 253-942-9916 
Myers98023@aol.com 253-941-0251 

  Grubertl@aol.com 253-735-3786
lez Richard.gonzalez@wa.ngb.army.mil 253-568-8525 
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  253-839-3903 

Rjpirolo@worldstar.com 253-945-0841 
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Programs and Activities 
ary 

We will be praying the Rosary before the General Meeting on March 5th.  Please plan to attend this very 
fulfilling experience.  We will start at 7:00PM in the Chapel. 

 Fish Frys are HERE 
We are doing great so far, breaking last year’s records.  Let’s keep it up.  We are going to need help with the 
setup at 2:00pm to 5:00pm for those who can’t be there for the evening. Then 5:00pm to 7:00pm for serving 

 
Date Birthdays for March Date Birthdays for March Date Birthdays for March 
3rd Gerald Wilson 15th Daniel Dornoff 7th Shirley Hemmer 
4th James Judy 17th Les Stokes 11th Jackie Lermusik 
5th Maximilian Hallenius 18th Jeffrey Lee 13th Vi McGregor 
6th James Cummings 21st Fr. Tom Vandenberg 15th Lois Moritz 
7th Matthew Tavares 22nd Keith Hurn 17th Dolores Arzadon 
7th Benjamin McGregor 24th Scott Baukol 26th Mary Owen 
8th Gary Hunter 28th Ajejandro Paves 27th Marilyn Courtney 
12th Tony Cristofaro 31st Michael Erwert 29th Cindy Vicars 

  31st William Herbert   
Date Anniversaries for March Date Anniversaries for March 
3rd Kevin and Pamela Buck 19th Thomas and Barbara Skoda 
5th Roy and Bunny Nelson 19th John and Jackie Lermusik 
10th Dan and Shirley Longpre 31st Tony and Carol Robinson 
etc. and 7:00pm to 8 or 8:30pm for clean up  Your response has been great!  Thanks 
ing Miss Daisy 

We, as a council will be sponsoring 2 nights at the Theatre.  In cooperation with the K
we will be selling tickets for a great night out to see a production of Driving Miss Daisy
 

“Winner of the 1988 Pulitzer Prize and Outer Critics Circle Award for Best Off-Broa
Play, this humorous and affecting study of the unlikely relationship between an a
crotchety white Southern lady, and a proud, soft-spoken black man will warm your he
a total delight.”  NY Daily News 

 
This is a unique fundraising opportunity for us and its success is guaranteed.  Plan to
family and friends.  Talk to your neighbors and acquaintances.  We will be selling tick
in April, Friday the 26th and Saturday the 27th.  Please call Dave Myers @ 253.94
information. 

d Drive 
Don’t forget the Blood Drive on March 14th.  There will be sign-ups after masses o
always, there is a shortage of blood.  Please plan to give. 
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Tim Philomeno
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 Bob Pirolo 
Mike Buss 
Jim Judy 
Greg Vicars 
Joe Penwell 
Dave Caton 
Dave Myers 
Dave Caton 
Dave Caton 
Al Larpenteur 
Bill Martin 
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Pro-Life Director Mark Miloscia 352-946-5327 
Parish Contact Joe Penwell Jpenwell@msn.com 253-941-6339 
Insurance Agent Ron Scholz  253-804-9147 
Cross/Compass Editor Tim Philomeno Tphilomeno@sparling.com 253-661-2296 

THE 365 CLUB BY MAIL 
Supporting Vocations is simple!  All you have to do is join The Pennies For Heaven 
Crusade.  The best way to do this is by becoming a member of  The 365 Club.  Donate a 
penny-a-day for a year ($3.65 or more if you can) and offer a prayer a day for a year for 
Vocations!  Pennies add up quickly and the prayers help.  For Brothers who cannot always 
join us at our meetings, here is your chance to stand up and be counted as a supporter. 

CLIP AND MAIL 
 
To:  Marc Gonick, 365 Chairman 
Yes, count me in as a Member of The 365 Club!  I want to do my part to support Vocations. 
Here is my contribution of $ _______________  Name:  ____________________________ 
Address: ________________________________ City:  ____________________________ 
Mail your check to: 

The 365 Club 
Knights of Columbus, Council #7528 

PO Box 24763 
Federal Way, WA 98093-1763 

so much. 

nutzen Family Theatre, 
.  

dway 
ging, 

art.… 

 attend and bring your 
ets for 2 performances 
1-0251 for tickets and 

n the 9th and 10th.  As 

nning recruiting tables 
 are and what we do. 
if you can’t participate, 
e just been waiting for 
We are trying to organize a Parish-wide recruiting Sunday.  This would include
after all masses and a council representative speaking from the pulpit about wh
We may be able to use the Phone Tree to let you know the date of the activity.  E
try asking a friend or fellow parishioner to join.  You’ll be surprised when they sa
someone to ask!” 


